
Learning Focus
Thank you to all of our parents for attending our numerous

parental engagement events this week.  
In EYFS, we have had Stay and Harvest Crafts on

Wednesday.   Year 1 and 2 provided a wonderful assembly
about Harvest yesterday.

Additionally, we have had the wonderful event of Stay and
Handwrite today in Year Reception to Year 6 and Tooth
Time - Brushing for Fun in Nursery.  It’s lovely to see so

many parents joining us to support and celebrate each child
and their achievements.  

We know that many parents can not join us for these events
due to working commitments which is why we try to give as

much notice as we can.   If you can’t make them, and have
someone else who would like to attend let the class

teacher’s know. 

Dates and Notices
Friday 25th - Tuesday 5th November - half term

Thursday 7th November - Individual school photos.  Siblings
welcome from 8:30

Monday 11th November - Flu immunisations
Friday 15th November - 5M Class Assembly

Friday 15th November - Year 6 visit to Crucial Crew
Wednesday 20th November - Parents Evening

Friday 29th November - Stay and Maths

Number Smart Finley B-G 4R

Self Smart Stefania B 3/4M

Art Smart Gaith A 2D

Body Smart Paisley H Nursery

People Smart Matty Y- 1H 

Music Smart Aleyna M 5M

Word Smart Rose G-M 5/6C

Smart Learner Finley C 6F

Class Percentage

RG 91%

1H 98%

3/4M 97%

6F 98%

AttendanceWinners
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  Please ensure that you are on time for school.  we start
learning immediately; it is important that the children are here for the start of the day. 

Attendance WOW!

Well done to the 140 children who

had a 100% attendance this half

term.  It was lovely to see so many

of you celebrating your

achievements.

As we close for the end of this first half term, firstly I’d like to
thank the children, who are all individually wonderful and
come together to make William Stockton the community it

is.   They are a credit to you all as parents and carers. 
Secondly, I wish to thank the staff for always going above
and beyond for each and every child in the school.  Every

member of staff cares and wants the best for each child and
works tirelessly to do this.  

Thirdly, thank you for attending our events, supporting our
school and continuing to support your children in their

learning.  Together, we are strong. 

Please make sure theoffice as an up-to-dateemail and phone numberfor you.  Many of ourletters are now going toemail.  You’ll miss out ifyou haven’t kept yourinformation up-to-date

If you see our children in

the community, doing

something amazing , let us

know.  We would love to

celebrate this with the

children in school. by telling

our admin team either by

email or in person. 

William Stockton Weekly

SMART Awards

Be Safe

Be Respectful

Be Ready




